
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

What a brilliantly busy term we have had. We are looking forward to a well-

earned break before returning in September. This term we have explored all 

things Day and Night! We embraced our topic, and every lesson was in the 

theme of Day and Night. 

                                                                              

                                                                  

Communication and interaction 

Morris Class have been learning about Day and Night through our sensory 

stories and massage stories. Stories help us make sense of the world around us 

and we explored the busy, warm, noisy daytime compared to the calm, dark 

and cool night time. 

   

                         

Morris Class 
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Independence, social and emotional development 

We have enjoyed our community visits this term, we visited our new friends at 

the Salvation Army and visited the local park with our friends in Blake Class. We 

have also enjoyed our personal hygiene lessons; we brushed our hair, washed 

our hands and brushed our teeth! 

 
 

   

                                                            

 

Cognition and Learning 

In our cognition and learning sessions we have used our ‘Day and Night’ topic 

to explore different textures, colours, shapes, noises, tastes and smells. In food 

tech, we made breakfast, snack and dinner items including: pancakes, biscuits 

and pizza! 

          



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory 

We have all worked so hard on our personal physio programmes and made 

huge progess with our skills such as walking, sitting and standing. We especially 

enjoy our calming reflexology sessions and our fun pe parachute lessons. In PE 

we have had fast, cheerful daytime songs and slow, calm night time songs to 

move the parachute to. 

  

                 

Special news and upcoming events 

Thank you for a brilliant year, Morris Class! You have all made amazing personal 

progress and we are so proud of you. Thank you to all our families for the 

ongoing support, we couldn’t do it without you. We hope you all have a restful 

and enjoyable summer break. 

                              

 
                                                     
   

 


